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Building-related comments 

1. Thanks so much for adding the step stool by the book returns! My 

toddler has been loving it!        

Thanks for the positive feedback! The step stool has been a popular 
request from patrons, and we’re happy to provide this access for our 
youngest patrons. 

Miscellaneous-related comments 

1. Puzzle sorters that stack (find on Amazon) for the quiet room. The 
puzzles are such a delight! 

Thanks for the suggestion. We’ll investigate possible options for 
consideration. 

2. I am a vet. I think the Valentines for Vets Display is really nice and 

thoughtful of the Library. God bless You all.      

Thank you for your service, as well as your compliment. We are very proud 
of this community-based program and appreciate everyone’s participation. 

3. Cinamon buns in vending machine. Also cheese Danish. 

Thank you for the suggestion. We will share them with our vending 
machine servicer.    

4. More sign in QUIET ROOM people are talking more by sofa/fireplace. 
Thanks! 
We’re sorry that you may have had a less than quiet experience in the 
library’s Quiet Reading Room. We would encourage you to notify staff in 
the future, so reminders can be shared directly by staff in the moment. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to help us improve our service to you. 
If suggested a title for purchase, we have passed it along to staff members who 
order materials. 
 
Ryan Livergood, Executive Director 
Patron comments appear here unabridged and unedited. 

 


